
 

 

 
 

No:  647/18 
 
 
15th November 2018 
 
 
TO:    ALL BRANCHES 
 
 
Dear Colleague 
 
BREXIT 
 

All Branches and Representatives will have seen the important developments overnight on 
the Brexit withdrawal agreement.  
 
We want to assure you that provision will be made for the NEC to have a comprehensive 
discussion on the overall situation when it meets on Thursday 29th November.  
 
However, the situation is fluid and as well as the need to assess the content of the 
agreement and its potential implications on our members and the industries they work in, 
we will also be monitoring very closely the various political scenarios that may emerge in 
the coming days and weeks. These include the Tory Party no confidence vote in the Prime 
Minister and the debate and vote that will take place in Parliament on the proposed deal. 
 
In the meantime, the union will continue to be active online in support of our policy to call 
for a General Election. 
 
Further information will be sent out in due course. 
 
If you have any further enquiries regarding this LTB, please contact gsoffice@cwu.org  
 

Yours sincerely 
 

          
 

Dave Ward       
General Secretary            
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